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In response to COVID-19, the room team continued to book Zoom room reservations to allow 

our congregation to stay in community with each other. 

  

Support on how to use Zoom was provided to congregants.   

 

A request form for reserving outdoor spaces on the grounds of UUAA while adhering to the 

UUAA COVID policies was developed and implemented.  

 

The Room Team is debita graham with staff support from Ed Lynn 
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